
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP <Chambers.Catanzariti.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 22 September 2020 5:58 PM 
To: 'Jill Hignett' <j.hignett@hrlawyers.com.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Liz.Grey@ashurst.com; Ben.Martin@nortonwhite.com; 
kathy.srdanovic@ashurst.com; Simon Lutton <simon@afap.org.au>; DTrindade@claytonutz.com; 
ahudson@claytonutz.com; keira.nelson@nortonwhite.com; jennifer.andrews@nortonwhite.com; 
andrew@afap.org.au; Chambers - Catanzariti VP <Chambers.Catanzariti.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2018/14 - Air Pilots Award 2010 
 

OFFICIAL 

 
Dear Ms Hignett,  
 
The Vice President has granted the extension requested in your below email. Accordingly, a 
response is now due by 5.00pm (AEST) Monday 28 September 2020. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

Alyce Lia 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1810 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 

 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201814-sub-aa-220920.pdf
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